
 

MU Newsletter August 2025 

Dear MU Members, 

Our website is live!  A huge thank you to Kaylene and Jon for all their planning and work. We are 
very happy to hear what you think, and if you have any suggestions for future content. Kaylene will 
be updating it as needed, so please let her know your thoughts/ideas. 

On Monday 28th July, Martin and I attended the St Stephen’s and St Mary’s Mount Waverley 
Birthday Celebration with High Tea Fundraiser. It was a wonderful afternoon. Their Vicar, The 
Venerable Dianne Sharrock and I presented Certificates and Badges to 3 long standing members, 
Ros Sahhar (unable to attend so Joan West will arrange a later presentation) and Val Ford with 
their 60 year badges, and Norma Schultz was presented with her 70 year badge! 

Guest Speaker, Christine Newell spoke of, among other things, her book “Five Seasons in Seoul”, 
which I have purchased and started to read - it is a journey, not only through her time spend living 
in Seoul, but her life journey at in that time. It was an absorbing talk, I could easily picture and be 
part of the passages of the book she read to us. 

Your Branch Leader/Contact Person will have copies of booklets and articles that I send around 
on email, but please feel free to contact me should you need any more information. 

 

 

 

 



 

Dates for your Diary – contact office@mumelbourne.org.au for more info: 

 

30th July to 1st August Wave of Prayer. 

3rd August at 9.30am St Peter’s Box Hill Annual Fundraiser and Eucharist.  1038 Whitehorse 

Road Box Hill.  Guest Speaker Lieutenant Colonel Debra Stevens “Made in His Image”.  Debra 

works with women fleeing violence. 

August 6th 11am Diocesan Members Meeting St Paul’s Cathedral in the Canons Vestry. 

ZOOM: Meeting ID: 851 4044 5752 Passcode: 313296 

October 18th AGM/Council Meeting 11am Barbara Darling Room St Paul’s Cathedral 

December 3rd Holding the Light Service will again be held at Wesley Uniting Church at 130 

Lonsdale St Melbourne. A flyer will be available when the speaker and details have been 

confirmed.  

PLEASE LET ME KNOW IF YOU HAVE AN EVENT COMING UP.  PLACING IT THE 

NEWSLETTER IS NOT JUST NOTIFIING THOSE WHO MIGHT LIKE TO ATTEND, BUT LET’S 
US ALL KNOW WHAT’S HAPPENING AROUND THE MU MELBOURNE DIOCESE. 

 

Kären 

Melbourne Diocese MU President 

amua.melbournedp@gmail.com 
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